
       Osaka Sangyo University Los Angeles     
 3921 Laurel Canyon Blvd, StudioCity CA 91604 

                                         Tel: 818-753-3844  Fax: 818-509-1486 
  April 1 2009  

  
INVITATION FOR THE 13TH MEMORIAL DAY KENDO TOURNAMENT 

 
The Southern California Kendo Organization will be holding its 13th Memorial Day Kendo Tournament on 
Sunday, May 24th, 2009 at Cabrillo high school in Long Beach. This tournament will be held in a unique 
way so all the participants can enjoy this event. We hope you will accept our invitation by filling out and 
returning the enclosed form. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Masaharu Makino  
President 
Southern California Kendo Organization 

 
    1. Date:     Sunday, May 24th, 2009  8:30AM to 9:00AM  Roll Call for all divisions. 

 
 2. Place: Cabrillo High School 

                     2001 Santa Fe Ave , Long Beach, CA  90810 
       
3. Eligibility:           All kenshi eligible, but all participants who is non AUSKF member must 

release from liability and waive all rights against the following persons: 
fellow participants, SCKO judges, instructors, board members, and 
volunteers for any injury which may be incurred in the course of said 
participation.  

 
    4. Event:          AM:   TEAM TOURNAMENT (Three Kenshis per team) 

    •13 years and under Division, 14-17 years Division 
    •Adult (18 years and up) Division,  
 

                       PM:   TEAM TOURNAMENT (Three Kenshis per team) 
    •Yudansha Division 
 
5. Participation Fee:   17 years and under    $15.00 
   18 years and up     $20.00   
   
  Bento Fee (Lunch box): $8.00 each • Please make check payable to SCKO 
 
6. Deadline:      May 4, 2009  • Must be postmarked by this date • 

 
*Please return the enclosed application forms by e-mail to: hajimemoriscko@gmail.com 
 
*Please send fee by check (Must be postmarked by May 4, 2009) by mail to: 
*If you have any questions, please contact to: 
 

Hajime Mori  (SCKO VP of Competition) 
2155 E. Colorado Blvd #4, Pasadena CA, 91107 
626-390-0112  


